Motion to Eliminate “Gut and Amend” bill process in Sacramento by State Legislature

Whereas the Sacramento Legislative process known as “gut and amend” eliminates
transparency and public participation by misleading the intent and content of the bill being
considered,

Therefore, the Mar Vista Community Council recommends that our City Councilmembers

advocate with State Legislators to effectuate the following reform:

Eliminate the “gut and amend” bill process and request the City of Los Angeles include in its
Sacramento legislative priorities the elimination of the “gut and amend” bill process.



